
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

RTSA EXTENDS WORKING HOURS OF OPERATION DURING SERVICE LICENCE 

APPLICATION PERIOD 

The General Public and all Road Transport Operators are hereby notified that the 

Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA), has extended hours of operation during 

the period of applications for Road Service Licences (RSL). 

All stations that offer Road Licence Services shall operate from 08:00 hours to 17:30 

hours beginning Monday 28th November, 2022 to 2nd December, 2022.  These 

stations shall also remain open during lunch time. 

The extension has been granted to enable Road Transport Operators ample time to 

submit their applications. 

For further clarification, kindly contact the RTSA Call Centre 0955983983 or 

WhatsApp 0965429499 and  askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or 

website: www.rtsa.org.zm  
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